
`` 

 
 December 2023 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Say “HI” to New Member(s) 
December New Member Please Welcome – Nelson Citta 
Pending New Member - Rick Cisneros 

Christmas Party / December Club Meeting 
We will be holding our Christmas Club Meeting at Chuck Spencer’s home on Dec 
11th. Eating will be at 6p and the brief meeting will start around 7p.  
Chucks address is: 410 Lakewood Dr., Lexington, NC  27292.  
The club will be providing BBQ with all the fixings to make sandwiches, drinks and 
chips. Feel free to bring other food entrees to share if you wish. And deserts are 
always welcomed to share. I hope many of you can make this Christmas gathering. 
We will be drawing some numbers for a $20 and a $50 gift certificate from 
Anderson RC to a lucky club member in attendance. I want to thank every club 
member for your continued support to our RC club. We are blessed to have such a 
great membership and all the work provided to maintain the Robert Satow RC 
Flying Field. It’s your RC field, use it as much as possible. 

New Club Officers 
At our November club meeting, we held votes on new club officer and director 
positions. Fred Towler was elected as VP, Rob Watson was elected as Secretary, 
Mario Russo was elected as a director and David Holt was assigned the position as 
Safety Coordinator. All other continuing positions were affirmed with a vote of 
acclamation. I want to thank all the members for their support in the new year and 
all the elected club official for their time and contributions to the club. A special 
thanks goes out to Steve Tosi – Club Secretary Emeritus for his 21 years as club 
Secretary!           

TAI Annual Club Dues 
It’s that time of year again to pay our annual $72.00 club dues starting on January 
1st of our club’s new physical financial year.  If you pay before then, your check or 
payment will not be recorded until Jan 1st.  You can pay with cash to either of us or 
send your check or money to: 
  Terry Jordon    Mark Fansler 
  159 Circle Drive   130 Middle Creek Ct. 
  Thomasville, NC  27360  Lexington, NC  27295 
  M: 336-300-1978   M: 336-479-8900 

Food Donations for Christmas Food Bank 
We will be collecting canned and boxed goods from now, until our December 11th 
club meeting. You can give your donations to me and I will make sure they get to 
the local Food Bank after our December meeting. Give me a call, text me or email 
me if you need for me to meeting you somewhere to receive your food donation.   

 
Swap Meet Update 

Of our 122 tables, we already have 42 wall tables (only 2 left) and 6 aisle tables 
reserved. That is over a 1/3 of our tables reserved and it is not even January. 
We’re hoping for another sell out and a great Swap Meet on March 16th.  

 
 Remember: Takeoffs are Optional, but Landing is Mandatory!! 

             2024 Officers  
President      Mark Fansler 
Vice President    Fred Towler 
Secretary     Rob Watson 
Treasurer     Terry Jordon 
Safety Coord.     David Holt 
Directors     Mario Russo 

   Richard Lowry 
                           Gary Stewart 
                           Chuck Spencer 
                                       

 

For comments, contributions, or 
suggestions in future FlyPapers,  
please contact Mark Fansler at: 
 mfansler77@gmail.com OR  
        cell (336) 479-8900. 

 

12/11/23 – TAI Christmas Club 
Meeting at  
Chuck Spencer’s Home 
410 Lakewood Drive 
Lexington, NC 27292 
(Near Lexington Golf Club) 
Supper at 6:00p, Meeting at 7:00p 
 
1/8/24 – TAI Club Meeting 
Arcadia Family Restaurant 
Supper at 6:00p, Meeting at 7:00p 
 
2/12/24 – TAI Club Meeting 
Arcadia Family Restaurant 
Supper at 6:00p, Meeting at 7:00p 

 
TAI Web Pictures & Stories 

Please send your pictures, stories 
or build projects to  

lnieman1967@gmail.com  
to be placed on our website!! 
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